
3 June 2019

Mr D Ritson

Our ref: 19 000 971
(Please quote our reference when contacting us and, if using email, please put the number in the email subject line)

Contact Chris Upjohn on  or by email to 
 

Dear Mr Ritson 

Complaint against London Borough of Croydon

Thank you for your letter. I really do not have anything to add to what I have already explained. If 
we had consent to consider a complaint from someone who may have been affected by a faulty 
planning decision, we may decide to investigate it. But as that is not the case, we will not take any 
further action. I regret our resources do not allow us to engage in correspondence on matters we 
are not considering .

Yours sincerely

Chris Upjohn
Investigator, Assessment Team


